# BALLET BEVICTORIA CONSERVATORY

### **Congratulations!**



We are very proud of all the Ballet Victoria Conservatory students who auditioned for Ballet Victoria's professional production of *The Gift*. Congratulations to the students who were selected to be a part of the cast and will perform with the BV company dancers in December.

Get your tickets now for this holiday tradition! A great Christmas idea for the whole family!



#### The Gift

with the Victoria Symphony Royal Theatre Friday, December 27 at 7:30 pm Saturday, December 28 at 2:00 pm Sunday, December 29 at 2:00 pm Tickets at <u>balletvictoria.ca</u> or 250.386.6121

1

## **Parent Viewing Week coming soon!**

#### November 25 to 30, 2019

We are thrilled to welcome the parents, family and or friends of the BVC students to our studios (643 Broughton St.) to watch any classes during this week.



Come and support your children's dance dreams and get a sneak peek at all the hard work they have been doing since September!

## **Important dates**

- Saturday, December 21,
   2019 Last day of classes in 2019
- Monday, January 13,
   2020 First day of classes in 2020



www.balletvictoriaconservatory.org